UB Faculty and Staff:

Concerned about the possibility of war?

Thinking there ought to be more public discussion on campus of the situation?

Us, too. Please come meet us to talk about what we can do.

Monday, January 27 4:30 – 6:30 PM 145B Student Union

Co-Hosted by
The UB Newman Center and UB Faculty & Staff for Peace

What are UB faculty/staff now doing to promote discussion of U.S. foreign policy (including the impending war on Iraq)?

What would we like to see happen on campus?

For more information, contact:
Hank Bromley -- hbromley@buffalo.edu
Robert K. Dentan -- rkdentan@acsu.buffalo.edu
Bill Wachob - wachob@buffalo.edu
James O. Whitlock -- whitlock@BuffaloPeacePeople.org

Visit our web site at: http://www.BuffaloPeacePeople.org/ubfacstaff/

Please invite your colleagues!